
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                      
                                                                                                                                                                                   September 23rd ,  2016 

Huron Ave (Reservoir to Concord) 

ROADWAY RECONSRUCTION 
Beginning Week of September 26th, 2016 

 
 
Dear Residents/ Business Owners, 
 
Starting Wednesday, September 28th (weather permitting), the City’s contractor, Barletta 
Heavy Division, will continue with roadway reconstruction of Huron Avenue (Concord 
Ave. to Reservoir St.) on the NORTH SIDE. During this time, traffic and parking impacts 
along Huron Avenue will occur. Roadway reconstruction includes full-depth roadway 
demolition, sublayer fine grading, and base course paving. Work will occur on the north 
side lane of Huron Avenue, with two-way traffic being maintained on the south side lane. 
Final paving will occur at a later date, for which you will receive a separate notification. 
Construction hours are 7am to 4 pm. This phase of the work is anticipated to take 4 
weeks to complete. The contractor will then mobilize to work on another area on Huron 
Avenue. Impacts outlined below will be similar for all phases of Huron Ave reconstruction, 
which will extend into next year. 
 
What to Expect During Roadway Reconstruction: 

 There will be No Parking allowed on the street, in designated areas, 24/7. This 
will maintain two-way traffic and also minimize dust levels, by limiting vehicle 
travel on unpaved surfaces, in the work zone areas during construction. Please pay 
attention to all posted signs. 

o NOTE : 2HR/RES established parking will be available for residents and 
customers during this work (until project completion) on contract area side 
streets. 

 Vehicle traffic will be maintained during this work on Huron Avenue.  Signage and 
police details will be onsite to assist with temporary traffic pattern modifications and 
pedestrian safety. 

 Side street detours will be in effect in those areas adjacent to the roadway work from 
7am to 4pm. Be aware of posted “road closed” and “detour” signs.  

 Driveway or entryway access for homes directly in front of this roadway work may be 
temporarily impacted. The contractor will coordinate access directly with residents. 

 Emergency vehicle access to all properties will be maintained during this time. 
 City services will continue uninterrupted. 

 
For any special needs that you may have, contact KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations 
Manager, or questions about this works or other concerns, contact Bruno Cardarelli, 
Resident Engineer. 
 
For weekly construction updates and potential schedule changes, please see the project 
website at:  www.cambridgema.gov/theworks/HuronB 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Department of Public Works After-Hours Emergency Hotline: (617)349-4800 

CONTACTS: 
Bruno Cardarelli, Resident Engineer  KyAnn Anderson, Community Relations 
(617)799-4374     (617)498-4708/ kanderson@kleinfelder.com 
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